








REGISTRATION 2023-2024





All Parents/carers will have recieved an email

about confirmation of places for September. If
you do not have an email please message us. 



Parents to email confirmation of spaces- Friday

7th July 2022 by 6:15pm.

















 Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services
By phone: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail: admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk



JUNE NEWSLETTER 2023
Keeping In Touch



















GROVE SUMMER FETE

The lovely Phil came into Fusion with his Guide Dog Humbug 



We enjoyed listening to him tell us what Humbug does and how losing
his sight at the age of 20 hasn’t stopped him leading a normal life.

Throughout the next year we will be raising money for the Guide Dogs. 

LAST DAY OF TERM

As you know School finishes at 2pm on Thursday 20th July, as it is the end of term.

Fusion will be operating from 2pm-6:15pm on this day. We will have our normal session,
still provide food and normal activities, just have longer to play. If you would like your

child/ren to attend Fusion for the extra hour and 15 mins then this will automatically be
charged as an extension session at £7.25 and will be sent as an additional July invoice.

Please let us know if your child/ren will/ will NOT be attending, so we know wether to be
expecting them








HOT WEATHER
Please ensure your child has a named water

bottle, sun hat and sun cream at Fusion. Children
have the opportunity to 'top up' their sun cream

at Fusion. We have water available throughout the
whole session but a water bottle is advised. 



We are ensuring that we have lots of 'cool'

activities, limiting physical activities and being
sensible in the heat. 

PHIL THE GUIDEDOG

Please pop in and say Hello if you are free,
Fusion will be running a few stalls to raise

money for the PTA. 

http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Fusion-Childcare-Services-336628186355425


JULY TOPICS-



IN JULY WE WILL BE FREE PLAYING AND LETTING THE CHILDREN
DECIDE AND PLAN THE SESSION.




WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO IN JUNE



GIRAFFE DAY




SPECIAL MEN IN
OUR LIVES

BEACH/SEASIDE WEEK

WOMEN IN
ENGINEERING

PLEASE FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK IF YOU
DON'T ALREADY.

@FUSIONCHILDCARESERVICES

NEW STAFF -  
BETH AND ELLEN 

We are excited to welcome Beth and
Ellen to the Fusion family. They will be

working a mix of After - School Club
and Pre-School. They have settled in

well, please say hello if you see them!


